From: Clare Price
Sent: 17 March 2025 14:25

To: Jones, Emma (Senior Planning Officer) <emma.jones12@herefordshire.gov.uk>
Subject: Fwd: Lowes Farm

Dear Emma

Thank you for your email.

Hopefully you will receive the attachments successfully this time. If not, please let me know.
As you will see I have agreed to relocate the septic tank to the site of the old farmhouse
system as the percolation test for the proposed new site failed.

We will replace the old bio disc with the upgraded as shown on the 3rd attachment. This will
be a 12 person system. I hope this is acceptable.

I agree to a further extension to 28th April, if necessary.

Kind Regards

Eric Price

The Wright House

Lyonshall

Kington

Herefordshire

HRS5 3JZ



